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Friday 14th March 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I am delighted to let you know about the amazing week we have organised for the Year 6 children. Treat 
week will be the week beginning Monday 14th July 2025. This is a celebration and is in recognition of all 
their hard work whilst being at Cloudside.  

I have spoken to the Year 6 children and explained to them that each day they will earn a sticker for 
continuing to display the Cloudside and LEAD values. Each child needs to collect 78 Stickers out of a 
possible 83 to earn the full week of rewards. The week will be very full and is a great opportunity for the 
children to have special memories of their time together. The week will consist of: 

Monday- Team challenges in school and a range of sports activities followed by mosaic making 

Tuesday- Craft projects, including decorating photo frames, designing bags, icing biscuits and kite making 

Wednesday- Visit Erewash Valley Gymnastics and MFA Bowling 

Thursday- Visit to Conkers 

Friday- Completing craft projects, followed by pizza making and film afternoon 

The cost for the activity package is £50.00 and payments can be made via the School Gateway. Payments 
can either be made in full or in instalments as necessary. Payment needs to be made in full by Friday 11th  
July 2025. This is a fantastic price for a fun filled week of quality activities. If you have any difficulty with 
payment please contact me via info@cloudsideacademy.co.uk and we can discuss it further. 

We can’t wait for the children to engage in the very special week that Mrs Shooter, Mrs Cohen and Mrs 
Wood have planned. Further information about each of the activities will be provided soon. If you have any 
questions, please speak to your child’s class teacher.  

Kind regards 

 

Miss Jodie Milson 
Head of School 


